DuPage Township - 241 Canterbury Lane, Bolingbrook, IL 60440
DuPage Township Senior Committee Minutes - October 1, 2024

l Call to Order 6:01 pm
i Pledge of Allegiance

il Roll Call
Township Supervisor Gary Marschke. ABSENT
Township Clerk Barbara Parker.
Levy Center Director Linda Youngs
Committee Chairperson Carla Williams.
Cormmittee Vice Chairperson Diane ltell.
Secretary Bernadette Young
Member Ola Love
Member Carol Krupka
Member Shelia Compton
Member Judith Schmidt.
Member Kathy Wayne

v Approval of Agenda

Motion to approve Krupka Second Youngs  Approved

V Approval of Minutes - September 3, 2024

Motion to approve with changes Youngs Second Krupka  Approved

VI Public Comments None
Vil New Business

a. Red Hat’s Club

Red Hats are in the process of deciding whether to withdraw from International
Red Hats due to the International’s current disorganization.

Red Hats attended “Tina” and went to dinner. A good time was had by all.

The Red Hats’ next outing will be at The Puttshack in Oak Brook.

A plant will be purchased for a member's bereavement as has been the
procedure. This procedure will be eliminated as of this time.

Tibbott School will again be the recipient of Winter donation project as they have
heen determined too be the neediest.
b. Bolingbrook Sr. Club update

Senior Club’s 50th Anniversary celebration was held on October 24, 2024,
The Levy Center activities were announced at the meeting.



C. Friends of the Levy update

Bingo fundraiser plans continue. Only new, unused donations will be requested

and accepted for the Bingo fundraiser. The Bingo fundraiser will be advertised in the Township
newsletter,

d. Discussion of 2024 Senior Activities

The Nashville trip is sold out.

The Senior Expo on October 10th plans continue. There are currently 30 vendors
participating including the University of Chicago Bolingbrook Hospital, lllinois DMV, and Osco
Drug (Pneumonia, COVID and Flu injections). Volunteers are needed.

Future tours were discussed.

There will be more “Mystery” tours offered.

Because of the number of events and clubs that are offered at the Levy Center it
has become increasingly difficult to avoid scheduling conflicts with monthly events. Therefore,
all events will allow participants a choice between attending monthiy events and regularly
scheduled programs.

The Shake Shack will be offered again.

Vil Reports
a. Chairperson’s Report
None
b. Board Liaison Report

Township Clerk Parker reported attending a MIA meeting and they were
extremely impressed with the number and variety of programs offered at the Levy Center.

X Members' Comments

Member Krupka submitted the attached suggestions.

Member Love reported that all had a good time at the Sr. Olympics in Springfield.

Member Wayne reported there was some question as to the day of the Group dinner.
Diractor Youngs explained has historically been the day of the dinner.

Member Compton reported all had a good time participating in the Pathways Parade.
The next meeting will be November 5, 2024.

X Adjournment 7:34 pm  Motion Young Second Youngs  Approved

Respectful submitted,
Bernadette Young, Secretary



